D-MCC Public Relations; Need to Know
Assembled for April 9, 2020
(Feb 25 thru Mar 10)

BOCC Notable Minutes
Sheriff Update:
 On February 22nd, K-9 Profi was sworn in as a K-9 Deputy sheriff, followed by updates on the Posse Deputies and Special Deputies (Piolets). They have donated 3,898 hours of service and $304,523.00 in fuel costs, aeronautical maintenance. (2/25)

Elected Official Report:
Commissioner Sizemore reported on the Army Corps. of Engineers and a Tribal Housing meeting he attended, noting that different locations are being assessed for replacement housing. (2/25)
A discussion was held regarding the depreciation of the energy projects in the area and encouraging the legislators to flatline the depreciation so payments are not shifted to local tax payers. (2/25)

Citizen Comment:
Code Compliance officer Frank Hewey followed up on the previous discussion regarding the owner of 203 Cypress Street, Dallesport, Washington. US Bank owns the parcel and has not been able to confirm if they will clean-up the property. The Board directed Mr. Hewey to follow up with the bank.
Klickitat County PUD Commissioner Dan Grunkel provided a Renewable Natural Gas and Goldendale pump Storage update. (3/3)
Goldendale resident Delmer Eldridge requested information on where the funds are coming from gor the Goldendale pump Storage Project. (3/3)

Board Pending:
Commissioner Sauter would be traveling to Washington D. C. next week for the NACo Legislative Conference. Commissioner Sizemore asked if he would meet with the U.S. Army Corps. of Engineers to discuss policy interpretation changes regarding consultation with tribes and first right of refusal related to projects on the Columbia River. (2/25)
